Exhibit 5

Jimmi Serfliﬂ

From: Bill Gartz <william.gartz@ gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 04, 2018 12:33 PM
To: Jimmi Serfling

Subiject: Erosion

There continues to be erosion into Lake Washington from their work.

William F. Gartz, AIA, NCARB

Sent from my iPhone
Apologies for no spell check and typos.





